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Program for Environment Protection and
Rehabilitation (PEPR) — Hillside Project

The South Australian Government’s Department of Premier and Cabinet (DPC) has issued Rex Minerals Ltd
(Rex or the Company) with an extension for the submission of its Program for Environment Protection and
Rehabilitation (PEPR) for the Hillside Project, near Ardrossan, through to 26 February 2018.

The extension was granted by government following a formal request by local community that Rex seek
the extension.

Rex is of the view that a high level of community engagement is central to the consultation process. The
community and the Company need to consider a wide range of technical aspects and proposed
monitoring plans within a process that allows robust feedback to ensure the integrity of the PEPR and of
community support for both the PEPR and the Hillside Project.

Rex is confident that it will deliver the PEPR before the 26 February 2018 deadline. The Hillside Project
Social Management Plan has already been submitted to government.
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